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LEARNING TOGETHER

September 1, 2022

Dear Families:

Exshaw School
27 Mt. Allen Drive
PO Box 40
Exshaw AB

TOL 2C0

403-673-3656

It has been an exciting start to our school year with many new registrations at Exshaw School! We are excited
to welcome back many former students and many new students! As a result, we are making some very
positive changes for our students! We are able to move quickly and create a new classroom. As a result, our

classroom configurations will be the following effective September 2nd:

Kindergarten/grade one
Grade Two

Grade Three

Grade Four

Grade Five

Grade Six

Grade Seven

Grade Eight

Learning Support Teacher
Success Teacher

Music Teacher
Teacher/Counselor
Educational Assistants

Librarian Technicians

Administrative Assistant
Snacketeria Cook
Snacketeria Assistants

Housekeeper
Custodian
Principal

Ms. Powell
Mrs. Booth
Mrs. Schneider
Ms. Grant

Ms. Waite

Mrs. Beardwood
Mr. Krohe

Ms. Kulmatycky
Mrs. Ellis

Ms. Soler

Mr. Sand

Ms. Reimer
Mrs. Pasemko
Mrs. Cressman
Mrs. Blaser
Ms. Zawada
Ms. Shea

Mrs. Frezell
Mr. Dunbar
Ms. Roeterick
Mrs. Ward

Ms. Voyce

Ms. Milette

Mr. Kemp

Ms. Dack-Doi

We are so excited to welcome our wonderful students!

Kind Regards,

Ms. Nadine Dack-Doi
Principal



